

Trinity Christian School 2018-19 Registration Information

January 23, 2018

Dear Trinity Family:

As we look forward to the upcoming school year, we also anticipate a great finish to the current one. We are pleased to be providing you with a Registration Form and information for the 2018-19 school year.

In accordance with the long-range plan approved by our Board of Directors, there will be no tuition increase for 2018-19. The enclosed Fee Schedule gives details; please note unchanged rates for Registration and Sustaining Fees as well.

As we continue to strive for excellence in the academic, spiritual, and extra-curricular opportunities provided to our students, we sincerely appreciate the confidence you've demonstrated in choosing Trinity for your family.

After reviewing the enclosed information, please return the Registration Form promptly to ensure your child's place for 2018-19.

Sincerely,

Stan Couey `Headmaster

Remember our Parent-Student Handbook states on page 7: "Accounts must be current in order to...register students for the following school year."

Priority Registration February 1-28

Open Registration for New Families Begins March 1 (Registration for K4 Is Open Year-Round)

Act quickly to secure your child's place by returning the enclosed Registration Form with the appropriate Registration Fee.

Be mindful of the potential for class closings as experienced last year.

Only those returning students who register before February 28 are guaranteed a space.

Current families with children who will be first-time Trinity students next year should contact the Admissions Office for a Student Application. The application process includes submission of the completed Student Application, a \$50 Application Fee, and other required documents.

Financial Aid Availability

Trinity continues to offer a Financial Aid program with the desire that no family be hindered from sharing in the Trinity experience solely because of financial need. All types of assistance (GOAL Scholarship, Pastor Partnership, and Tuition Assistance) require the submission of a completed Financial Aid Application. Renewal applications will be mailed within the next two weeks to families currently receiving assistance. For first-time requests, applications are available in the office.

TCS Kids' Club

Trinity offers an after-school program for registered students. These limited spots will be filled upon availability with 2017-18 participants receiving the first opportunity upon enrollment for the 2018-19 school year. Kids' Club applications are available in the office.

Annual Sustaining Fee

Because our tuition does not cover the actual cost of educating a child, an Annual Sustaining Fee is due from each family in two \$400 increments, the first on December 1st and the second on May 1st. To minimize the impact, families have the opportunity to pay or offset the cost of the fee by any of the following four methods, or a combination thereof:

✓ Payment of Sustaining Fee	100% of cash or credit card payments
✓ Participation in Magazine Drive	50% of sales or 100% of cash donations
✓ Sale or Purchase of Auction Raffle Tickets	100% of sales
✓Sale or Purchase of TCS Gift Cards (UnitedScrip)	Varying percentages (typically 1%-18%) offered by participating retailers